September 16, 1982

Docket No. SO-40
Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

The second page of our letter enclosing the report number 50-10/82-12;
50-237/82-16 and 50-249/82-17 dated July 30, 1982, contains an error
with respect to the enclosure. The inspection report numbers were
erroneously reported as 50-10/82-02; 50-237/82-12 and 50~249/82-13.

To correct this error please remove the second pace of the letter

and insert the corrected pace attached to this Letter.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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R. C. Knop, Chief
Projects Branch 1

Enclosure: As Stated

ce w/encl:

Louis 0. DelCGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

D. J. Scott, Station
Surerintendent

pMB/bocument Control Desk (rRIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Karen Dorgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General
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